
 
Drive – Thru Food Distribution 

Wednesdays in June 
4:00 pm to 6:00 pm 

 
Geauga County Fairgrounds 

14373 N Cheshire St. 
Burton, Ohio 44021 

 

Enter at the Main Gate with the lighted sign 
 

Each vehicle will receive one dairy box and one produce box. 
Please arrive with a clean trunk and stay in your vehicle the entire time with 

your windows up.  You must be in a vehicle to receive food. 
Pre-registration is requested to ensure everyone can be served at 

www.wefeedgeauga.org 
You will receive a number when you register. 

Please bring that number with you to show as part of the check-in process. 
Phone registration is available by calling 211. 

To learn more about food resources and pantries in the area,  
call 211, United Way’s Helplink. 

 
 

 
 


